
Guidance on baby changing and baby feeding on University 

campus 

 

The University campus is breastfeeding friendly and there are no restrictions on 

bottle or breastfeeding at the University except in the laboratories. 

The following have been identified to offer space for breastfeeding and 

expressing. These rooms are also available for taking medication and therapeutic 

relaxation, etc.  It is however recognised due to the size of the campus that informal 

local arrangements may be more appropriate to meet individual needs. 

 

• Baby changing facilities can be found in the following locations: 

 

1. East Building, Room 0.4B 

2. The Edge, Room 0.14 

3. Norwood House (Students’ Union), Room 2.8 

4. 4 West, Room 1.6 

 

All of the above rooms have baby changing tables and are on the ground floor level. 

In the Edge building, three baby changing tables are provided: both ladies’ and gents’ 

toilets have a table each together with an additional table in a disabled-unisex toilet.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured above: Example of signage for a baby changing facility in Students’ Union 

(left) in Norwood House 2.8 and signage of gender neutral toilets and baby changing 

facilities in The Edge, Room 0.14 (right) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured above: Example of signage and the inside of the room (0.4B in East 

Building) 

• Welfare Room: 

A room dedicated for the use of expectant 

and nursing mothers as well as for treating  

any health conditions that require applying 

medicine/resting during the work day is 

available in Wessex House 3.47A. This 

room (with a ‘rest room’ sign on the door, 

see picture below) contains a bed to aid 

relaxation, a chair for milk to be expressed 

and a fridge for storage. Further 

information, including how to gain access to 

the room, can be obtained from Health & 

Safety Technical team, Human Resources 

by contacting SHEW@bath.ac.uk. A separate room has been agreed with Estates for 

student expectant and nursing mothers as well as for students with any health 

conditions that could benefit from access to a private room to apply medicine or rest, 

for any queries related to students please contact disabilityadvice@bath.ac.uk. 
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